

Nevill Residents Association Committee meeting, 12th November 2024

Present: Suzy (chair), Carole, Vicki, Robert, Kia (minutes)

Apologies: Lesley, Fiona, Mike

Matters arising from minutes of last meeting

- Check with LH outstanding code of conduct signing
- SN emailed compass – no record of bus not being able to get around estate due to ice. SN will ask compass if they can message her if bus unable to access estate so she can share on whatsapp group (not everyone on whatsapp group but better than nothing) – compass updating the mytrip app if bus is delayed/unable to access?
- KM confirmed payment made to St Anns for electricity for defib. Unable to set up as standing order due to type of account
- Bank signatories. LH almost finished set up – awaiting log in details.
- SN will ask Wendy about base for 2nd bench at shop again (has emailed a couple of times)
- KM confirmed public liability insurance renewed
- KM put out a call on whatsapp group asking for volunteer to help with website. Look at paying for a website. 1st priority
- KM to look at NRA facebook page. 2nd priority
- LH to action joining neighborhood watch

Actions from meeting

- LH to continue working on first aid training
- Raise defib guardian for 2025 at next open meeting
- SN, CK, KM and Tessa Russel and Kelly Gunnell (whatsapp group) attended inception meeting via teams. Site visit 7/11 SN, CK, KG met with consultants and Steve Pearce (cycle Lewes). Positive site meeting. Consultants agreed that all openings on Nevill rd. too wide, thought additional crossing (N of the south way junction). They will send written proposals (end Nov/beg Dec) and then we will go through them with consultants and Imogen Makepeace (movement strategy) and Wendy Maples (District Councillor). Getting additional stakeholders involved, KG will raise with Wallands. Report back at next open meeting, ask if they can provide images etc for presentation.
- Kelly might present the road safety presentation at next open meeting
- KM to put messages on whatsapp group trying to enlist new members (after trying to enlist volunteer for website)
- SN will add Ann Holmes and Tina's address to top of NRA whatsapp group for ease (noticeboard)
- RM meeting Fiona and Kevin on Thursday 14th to discuss welcome pack
- Ann Link or Ian possibly present retrofit guide for open meeting. SN will ask
- Christmas drinks at St Mary's 6th Dec SN will check

AGM 12th May 2025 SN will find out if hall available

Committee meeting SN will do a doodle (6th or 13th Jan). 31st March or 7th April

